
-----Original Message----- 
From: David Gibson [mailto:davidjgibson@ft.newyorklife.com]  
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2009 12:05 PM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: FINRA Regulatory Notice 09-25 
 
 
The focus of FINRA should only be on regulations for the sale of securities. 
It should not be on sales of non-registered products. I am not a registered 
representative....don't want to be a registered representative. I have sold life insurance 
for 44 years and functioned well under the insurance regulations of the State of 
Tennessee. It is unnecessary for non-registered products and sales of non-registered 
products to be regulated by the FINRA. 
 
J. David Gibson, CLU 
Agent 
New York Life Insurance Company 
840 Crescent Centre Drive, Suite 500 
Franklin, TN 37067 
615 224-9500 
 
If you do not wish to receive email communications from New York Life, please reply to 
this email using the words "Opt Out" in the subject line. 
 
Please copy <email_optout@newyorklife.com> New York Life Insurance Co., 51 
Madison Avenue, New York, NY 10010. 
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